
PUBLIC NOTICE SALE OF
VEHICLE

Marshall  Township  is
accepting bids for the sale of a
used 2017 Chevrolet Silverado
1500 4WD in as-is condition.
Bids will be received via public
auction  on  the  Municibid
website (www.municibid.com)
until 2:00 P.M., prevailing time,
on May 30, 2024. More info on
Municibid  website.  Marshall
Township reserves the right to
reject any or all bids and to
award  sale  in  the  best
interests  of  Marshall
Township.

Julie P. Bastianini,
Township Manager.


